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WPTF appreciates the opportunity to comment on the ISO’s Energy Imbalance Market (EIM) Governance 
proposal dated November 7, 2013 and upon the Transition Committee Charter version 1.0. 

WPTF offers the following limited comments.  

• Proxy votes are needed for the Transition Committee: The Transition Committee will consist of 
representatives throughout the WECC who will be uncompensated for their time and travel 
expenses. While certainly it will be beneficial for each committee member to be present in 
person at the committee meetings, a proxy voting mechanism should be made available such 
that committee members can weigh in the event they are unable to attend a committee 
meeting in person. 

• The charter language seems somewhat informal:  While WPTF has no substantive comments on 
the charter language at this time, we do note that the language somewhat has the tone of an 
ISO white paper rather than of bylaws that would govern the conduct and operations of the 
transition committee. We recommend that the ISO formalize the charter language. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing consideration. 
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